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Oslo, 28/09/2007

Dear Friends,

The Norwegian Chess Federation hereby has the pleasure of inviting England, Latvia and
Sweden (including the host nation Norway) to a four nations meet in chess.

The event will take place in Oslo from Friday, 16 of February, 2008 till Sunday, 18 of
February, 2008. The match will be played on 10 boards with five female and five male
players on all the teams. It will be one round per day and we will use 90 min + 30 sec, the
Olympic playing time.

The Norwegian Chess Federation pays for accommodation and meals during the stay, whilst
the invited federations pay for their own players travel expenses.

From our point of view this will be a positive initiative regarding our federations’
preparations for the Chess Olympiad in Dresden and we hope your federation is able to
participate in this tournament. Please let us know by October 20 whether your federation is
able to participate or not.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Sincerely

Dag Danielsen
Gen. Secretary
The Norwegian Chess Federation



